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LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING,

GOTHENBURG.
The Secretary, 20th September, 1932.
LONDOCN.
Dear Sir,

With reference to the Convention ordinary
freeboards computed in the case of the steamers "ALGERIA",
"MASILIA" and "VALENCIA", I beg to acquaint you that the Owners

inform us that they have reconsidered the juestion of the freeboard

assignuents for these vessels and that the Board of Direétors

have decided to retain the 1906 year's freeboards.

1 snall therefore be glad if you will kindly
forward me new certificates for these three vessels.

1 may add that the Owners' Superintendent states
that with regard to the stcaners "ALGERIA and "VALENCIA" they would
have preferred if a freeboard, 5 inches less than that computed
in accordance with the 1900 rules, could be assigned, but I
inforumed him that the Society can only issue certificates in
accordance with 1906 year's resulations or with the new Convention
rules. 1 shall, however, be gkgd if you will kindly confirm if this
statement of mine is correct.

The freeboard reports for the steamers "ALGERIA"
and "MASILIA" are enclosej herewith.

The freeboard report for the steamer "VALENCIA"
is retained in the London Office. ~ '
I am, Dear Slr,‘v* e

Yours fart,nfully,

V.C.BULOW. e
012439~ 01 Bl4p- 0254



